
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 3/7/2012 5:26:06 PM
To: 'zaf@cpuc.ca.gov' (zaf@cpuc.ca.gov)

RedactedCc:
Bcc:
Subject: GRC Third Party Evaluation 

Marzia - meet | Redacted a fellow Sempra alumni.

Reda meet Marzia. She is looking for consultants who will do a independent third party analysis of our GRC 
fding. PG&E will be paying but the Commission is doing the selecting. I told her you guys had great insight and 
weren't conflicted. If this pilot approach works, it will become formalised in the future for everyone.
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